



Fw: Any news on the CIG proposal getting funded ?

Claire Schary to: Christine Psyk, HBRE461, NOMURA.Ranei,
Marti.Bridges

07/25/2012 03:02 PM

I guess NRCS can't meet their own decision timelines any better than EPA can....

-- Claire

----- Forwarded by Claire Schary/R10/USEPA/US on 07/25/2012 03:00 PM -----

From: "Bobby Cochran" <cochran@willamettepartnership.org>
To: Claire Schary/R10/USEPA/US@EPA
Date: 07/25/2012 02:58 PM
Subject: RE: Any news on the CIG proposal getting funded?

Don't count on it by the end of this week. Was supposed to be July 20. Decision is sitting on Chief White's desk. Will let you know as soon as I know. We're racing to get the Trading Reference out in advance of Chief White, and we've been told we have a few days at least.

From: Claire Schary [<mailto:Schary.Claire@epamail.epa.gov>]
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2012 2:56 PM
To: Cochran@willamettepartnership.org
Subject: Any news on the CIG proposal getting funded?

Bobby,

I'm speaking at a conference on Aug. 14 here in Seattle in which I had hoped to make the bulk of my presentation about the proposal - and I assumed I would know by now if it is funded. Any news? Or any idea on when we will know? I'm supposed to let send in my slides at the end of next week so I'm hoping I'll know what I'm talking about by then!

Thanks!

-- Claire

Claire Schary | Climate Change Policy Advisor
Water Quality Trading Coordinator
Office of Environmental Assessment | U.S. Environmental Protection Agency | Region 10
P: (206) 553-8514 | F: (206) 553-0119 | email: schary.claire@epa.gov